DELHI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
OFFICE OF DIRCETOR SYSTEMS

No. F.10(36)/2012/cc/part/ Y62 — Dated: 03/10/18

OFFICE CIRCULAR

This is in continuation to message on DDA whatsUP Group regarding
resumption of online booking from 19/09/2018. It is again broughtto the
notice of all concerned that online booking has been started from 19/9/2018
at 4:30 pm. Therefore, manual booking may kindly be stopped. ‘ /

(V. S. Tomar)
’ Director(Systems)/DDA

Copy To:

1. All Chief Engineers
2. All SE(HQ)s of all zones
3. All Dy. CAOs of all zones



